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School Values Winners 

Key Stage 1 & EYFS 

Faith – Irawo 

Respect – John 

Kindness – Godwin 

Honesty - Oscar 

Resilience – Advika 

Key Stage 2 

Faith – Elliott 

Respect – Nathan 

Kindness – Kaia 

Honesty – Jhene 

Resilience – Raphael 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

Well done to all those individual pupils who have achieved 100% attendance since September.  They 

will all receive a certificate during Friday’s Achievement Assembly. 

 

Wellbeing 

The Autumn edition of our Wellbeing Newsletter is available on our school website. 

Nursery 

 

Reception 

Reception Phonics Meeting 

The next Reception phonics meeting will take place on Friday 24th January 2pm.  This session will 

focus on supporting your child to blend.  

Year 1 

Baby Photo 

Please could each child bring in a photo of themselves as a baby by Wednesday 15th January 2025.  

This photo will be used within their RE work and placed into their RE book.  

Year 2 

  

Year 3 

 

Year 4 

 

Year 5 

Space Dome 

We are pleased to inform you that Year 5 will be having a Space Day on Monday 17th March 2025 - 

this will involve a Space Dome coming into school. 

The educational objectives for the Space Dome are: 

1. Exploring our planet, moon, sun and solar system;  

2. Seeing how the above move and identifying what we see in the sky.  

3. Star-spotting to discover the constellations. 



 

This experience will take place during the school day, so please ensure that your child is dropped off 

and picked up at the normal times.  

The cost of this experience will be £10.50 per child. Payments should be made on SchoolGateway by 

Monday 3rd February 2025.   

If your child qualifies for pupil premium please email office@stursulasprimaryschool.co.uk providing 

your permission and any offer of a contribution would be appreciated. 

 

By paying for the Space Dome, you will be providing your consent for your child to participate.  If 

payment is not received, then we will take this as you not consenting for your child to participate. 

Year 6 

PE 

A reminder that the PE days have changed in Year 6 for the Spring term.  

St. Matthews: PE days are on Monday and Wednesday  

St Margaret’s: PE days are on Wednesday and Thursday.  

 

St. Margaret’s will now be attending swimming on Thursday. A letter has been emailed to all parents 

informing you of the change and the expectations.  

 

St Joseph’s  
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